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Year 2 – Yorkshire Air Museum 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We have booked an exciting educational visit for all Year 2 children on Friday 27th September 2024, 

which links to our new topic - Fabulous Flying Machines! 

 

We will be visiting ‘The Yorkshire Air Museum’, in York where the children will be able learn all about 

the history of aviation and enjoy time in the Air Power Zone, where they can play and get to sit in 

open cockpits. We are very pleased with the range of activities planned for the day and we know 

that the children will thoroughly enjoy themselves. 

 

The cost of the trip is £14.73 (non-refundable) which includes entry to the museum, an education 

tour and coach hire for the day. Payments must be made online through your ‘My Child at School 

Account’ and can be paid from Tuesday 3rd September. If you need help accessing your account, 

please contact the school office. All payments must be paid no later than Wednesday 25th 

September. If insufficient funds are received, then there is a possibility the trip may be cancelled. 

 

Your child will need a packed lunch - no fizzy drinks or chocolate please. If you are in receipt of 

free school meals and would like a packed lunch making, please contact the school office. 

Your child must be dressed suitably for the outdoors, wearing trainers, warm bottoms, school 

uniform jumper/cardigan, and a coat with a hood. If the weather is warm on the day we ask for all 

children to attend school with a sun hat and wearing suncream. 

 

If your child has an inhaler please ensure you give this to the class teacher on the morning of the 

trip and check you have updated your personal details on MCAS if you have recently changed your 

mobile number in case of emergencies. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

 

Mrs Atkinson and Mrs Myhil 


